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I support HB 3450 because it’s good sense. All of the state’s energy fuels should not 

be concentrated in one place under the best of circumstances. They should be more 

evenly distributed around the state to reduce the risk of losing it all in one disaster. 

The tanks containing the fuels certainly should not be concentrated on unstable silt 

on our main waterway! That they are is mind-boggling. It’s well-known Portland is in 

an earthquake prone area and it’s high time this potentially disastrous situation is 

addressed. I applaud everyone whose hard work has gone into the making of this bill. 

Please don’t let it languish. Thank you. 


